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Center  o f  the  Nat ion Appaloosa Horse Club   

Steer Daubing Clinic Success 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On June 15th, the second annual steer daubing clinic was 

held at Henrichsô Arena in Ramona, SD. Both adults and 

youth participated to learn more about this fun event. The 

clinic was open to all breeds of horses, although many were 

riding appaloosas. The morning started a bit cloudy and 

rainy, but it cleared to be a beautiful day to be outdoors.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After beginning with practice on a roping dummy pulled by 

a 4-wheeler, the participants moved to chasing real cattle in 

the afternoon. There 

was a break during the 

day to enjoy a wonder-

ful potluck lunch and 

fellowship.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday!! 

The Center of the Nation Appaloosa Horse Club was 

formed in Rapid City, South Dakota, on September 24, 

1960 as a regional club to serve South Dakota and sur-

rounding areas. Itôs been a great 53 years!! 

Fun at the Think Pink Event 

Several of the CON ApHC members traveled to Nebraska 

the end of May for the ñThink Pink Eventò horse shows 

sponsored by the Nebraska ApHC.  

 

Carly Wettlaufer was the 

proud winner of the High 

Point Non-Pro Cattle Horse 

buckle, donated in memory of 

the great rope horse Klassy 

Kettle, who was owned by 

Carlyôs good friend, Barb 

Tool.   

 

The youth had a good 

time in Grand Island 

too! Here are some of 

the leadline competitors, 

including CON ApHC members, 

Rayven Dutenhoffer, Bree 

Wettlaufer and Taya Wettlaufer. 

Bree also tried the walk-trot 

games classes for the first time, 

and is shown here with one of her 

cheering gang, Danny Bennett. 

 

The time in Nebraska included 

more than just horses! The mem-

bers found time for other ways to spend their time, includ-

ing playing a wild dodgeball game, throwing some horse-

shoes,  and checking out the Fuji Hibachi Grill. 



Important Dates for 2014 

Ý February 15, 2014 Application for 4-H Awards due 

Ý March 1, 2014 CON ApHC Awards Banquet 

Ý March 13-16, 2014 Tri-State Horse Expo 

Ý April 5, 2014 SD Horse Council Spring Clinic 

Ý June 14, 2014 CON ApHC Steer Daubing Clinic 

Ý July 12-13, 2014 CON ApHC Trail Ride  

Ý August 7, 2014 CON ApHC Special Event Show 

Ý August 8, 2014 Sioux Empire Fair Appaloosa Show 

Mark your calendars and watch for more updates! 

 International Friends 

In August, Dakota State University's International Programs 

Office brought 14 visiting college students from Tamagawa 

University in Japan to ride horses. Thanks to Danny and 

Dorine Bennett's ApHC mare, Icon's Tequila Mama, and Car-

ly Wettlaufer's ApHC gelding, Ima Zip Code Too, the stu-

dents had a great time!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
They sent a nice thank you note that said: "The International 

Programs Office would like to THANK YOU for your gener-

osity. The Tamagawa students LOVED the opportunity to ride 

the horses and take a tour of your farm!! This experience will 

never be forgotten. The fact that you were able to provide this 

unique experience is priceless. It is a memory that will never 

be forgotten! Sincerely, IPO"    Hurray for those wonderful 

Appaloosa horses and their great dispositions!! 

A Man, His Horse, and a Guné 

Jay Stewart is 

shown competing 

in mounted shoot-

ing on his geld-

ing, Heza Fancy 

Milhouse. They 

are pictured here 

at a competition 

in South Dakota.  

 

What a great demonstration of the versatility and talents of 

the Appaloosa breed!   

Special Event Show was Special! 

The CON ApHC Special Event Show was held in 

Madison, SD on August 8th. Thank you to sponsors, 

T & R Electric and AmericInn for their generous sup-

port!  

 

 

 

CON ApHC members and others competed in rein-

ing, cattle classes and games classes. Colin 

Dutenhoffer 

rode All About 

Pretty in the 

games classes. 

Several mem-

bers roped, in-

cluding Jay 

Stewart and Lee 

Bennett. 

Terri 

McCarty 

daubed a 

steer 

while rid-

ing Sullys 

Black 

Faux.  

 

 

We had some 

pretty young 

ladies having 

fun with the 

walk-trot games 

classes such as 

barrels and 

poles. Way to 

go! 


